
My name is Annette Rusche, and I am writing in support of SB 240 and raising the 3 percent enrollment cap on virtual schools. 
Enrollment in this school was a better choice to suit or family’s needs. My son needs a more flexible schedule. He needs to be able 
work ahead and or take more time on certain subjects. My son's father also lives in a different city. With the current school schedule, 
he is unable to go visit and continue a close relationship with his father. The district denial stated they had the capabilities to suit my 
son's needs, but yet I haven't heard from the school.


